C\osed Session

de la Guerra, Sheila

From: susan shields <shields3033@netscape.net>

Sent: Monday, February 25, 2019 2:37 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Message for members of S.B. County Board of Supervisors

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors,
| was alarmed to learn that ExxonMobil and its Plains "All-American"
pipeline partner seek to restart three offshore oil platforms on the Gaviota Coast which have been shut down since the

2015 Refugio oil disaster.

Plains wants to build a new 123-mile pipeline as an alternative to the one that burst, bulldozing a 100 foot corridor along
the entire route, crossing three rivers, three counties and enabling Exxon’s offshore production for decades to come.

I am concerned about all the many environmental risks involved in this proposal. | urge you to examine these closely and
come to a decision that takes into account the heaith and safety of the residents and habitats that would be affected by
the construction of this pipeline. It is your responsibility to protect the communities that elected you.

Susan Shields

3033 Calle Rosales, SB 93105



